
	 	 	 	 	 	 We	have	a	podcast!	Every	fi

	 	 	 	 	 	 episode	to	inspire,	educate,	and	resource	you	to	transform	the	Buddhist	world	
through	prayer	and	actiti

fi

Find	everything	on	your	favorite	podcast	platffi


	 (Don’t	listen	to	podcasts	much?	Find	handy	instructitt

	 Are	you	a	podcast	junkie?	Please	give	the	instructi

If	you	would	prefer	to	receive	this	newsletter	electronically,	please	email	me	at	LB@laureninthailand.org

   You	can	contact	me	by...					EMAIL		LB@laureninthailand.org						MAIL		8948	Santa	Margarita	Rd.	Ventura,	CA	93004						PHONE		805-628-2239

	 	 	 Website	for	info	and	previous	newsletters:			http://laureninthailand.org									ACCOUNT	NUMBER		294540

	 	 	 TO	SUPPORT	ME		visit	http://s1.ag.org/becker			OR			giving.ag.org	and	enter	my	name	or	account	number

Feb	25,	

2022

	 	 				 				Would	you	please	take		
	 	 	 				one	minute	to	pray	for	

	this	need	in	the	Buddhist	world?	

	The	challenges	of	reaching	Buddhists	are	great,	

	but	God	moves	in	answer	to	prayer!	Please	

	pray	the	release	of	the	CTM	podcast	and	other	

	resources	will	raise	up	an	army	of	intercessors	

	and	workers	for	the	Buddhist	world.

	Please	take	a	few	more	seconds	to	subscribe	

	to	the	podcast	and	YouTube	channel.	Thanks!

	 	 	 								 	 PRAISE		 

	 	 	 	 	 GOD	FOR:	

	continued	healing	and	strength	in	my	ankle;	

	spiritual	conversations	with	local	friends;	new	

	ways	for	people	to	join	in	prayer	for	the	

	Buddhist	world.						PLEASE	PRAY	FOR:	spiritual	

	breakthrough	in	Lampang	and	throughout	the	

	Buddhist	world;	the	situation	in	Myanmar;	

	Akha	believers	and	churches	facing	persecution.

Spare Sixty

Praise and Prayer

Exciting Announcement 

for

It’s	been	a	full	few	months!	We	have	spent	time	with	friends	in	
town,	hosted	a	friend	from	out	of	town,	and	traveled	to	see	
coworkers	south	in	Bangkok	and	north	in	Chiang	Rai.	

Above:	lunch	with	Aunt	
Nawapon;	Right:	hanging	out	
with	our	local	friend	View	and	
Hannah	visiting	from	Bangkok

Left:	We	visited	an	Akha	(hilltribe)	
church	in	Chiang	Rai.	Pastor	Som	
continues	faithfully	in	ministry	after	
her	husband,	the	church’s	founder,	
passed	away	from	covid	last	year.

Right:	Our	coworkers	who	
serve	in	Myanmar	(Burma)	are	
currently	unable	to	live	there	

and	are	now	in	Chiang	Rai.	
Please	pray	for	their	transition	

and	ministry	opportunities.
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